

September 30, 1985

Mr. Dennis B. Lee Director, Federal Marketing Smith & Wesson

Arlington, VA 22209

Dear Mr. Lee:

I am in receipt of your letter of September 9th. The following information is provided in response to your questions:

- Deactivation of full automatic weapons is a must and deactivation of all others is desired.
- Difficult to determine without having access to your listing
- Our display cases will be approximately 7 ft. high x 6 ft. wide x 3 ft. deep. The bottom 2 ft. will be non-useable.
- Other corporations and foundations are being contacted for donations, grants and/or artifacts. Enclosed is a packet of information we have been using as a part of our membership drive prior to opening on November 10th.
- Mr. C. Reed Knight, Jr., is coordinating all shipment/transfer of firearms and associated equipment.

Knights Armament Co. 1306 29th Street Vero Beach, FL 32966

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to a positive response. You can be assured that any support you provide will be appropriately acknowledged and greatly appreciated.

Sincerely.

Norman H. Olson Captain, U.S. Navy (Retired) Director

NHO:daf Enclosures

cc: C. Reed Knight, Jr. Fred Miller

A1A, NORTH HUTCHINSON ISLAND
P.O. BOX 1117 • FORT PIERCE, FLORIDA 33454 • (305) 464-FROG